
 

      

Weekly Merit Certificates 
        Butterflies: Lilly                        Fireflies:  Jack & Olivia  
        Dragonflies: Daisy & Amy                    Ladybirds: Harry & Joshua 
 

Weekly Attendance Award: Ladybirds, Dragonflies & 
Fireflies 99% 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No: 12             30th November 2018 
 

St Germans Academy 
  Proud to be part of KWEST multi-academy trust 

 

School Contact Details: Telephone (01553) 617246   Email: office@st-germans.norfolk.sch.uk 
Address: St Germans Academy, School Lane, St Germans, Kings Lynn, Norfolk.  PE34 3DZ 

Website: www.st-germans.norfolk.sch.uk 

Dear Parents,  
 

On Monday our Year 6 children visited the Queen Elizabeth Hospital and had a 
great morning learning about what is good and bad for our bodies. They found 
out what SERV blood bikes do, what it is like to be blind or partially sighted and 
also how to put on a sling and a bandage as well as lots more.  They all had a 
fantastic time and as usual their behaviour was impeccable – always a credit to 
the school! 
 

This week our teachers met across the three schools to begin planning the themes 
for next term. The aim is to fully immerse the children in the theme and staff have 
come up with some wonderful ideas for decorating the classrooms – we can’t wait 
to see what they look like. Alongside this, they are looking at trips and visitors to 
enhance the learning further – you may even be asked to get involved too! 
 

Don’t forget to join us, next Friday, as we get into the Christmas spirit with the Fair! 
 

A big well done to everyone! 
 

Miss Hayes and Mrs Arrowsmith 
Heads of School 

Lunch Menu Change ~ Friday 30th November 
Due to an issue with the fryers at King’s Lynn Academy they informed us this 
morning that they were unable to provide chips for today lunch. Hash Browns 
and ketchup were provided instead.  They apologised for the inconvenience and 
late notice. 
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Next Week… 
Mon – Friends of the School Film 
Night ~ Incredibles 2 
Thur – Flu nasal Immunisation for 
YR, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 
Fri – Friends of the School Christmas 
Fair  
 

EDP Books voucher Campaign 
Please remember to keep collecting 
the Books for Schools tokens. Extra 
tokens are being included in the EPD 
on the following dates; 
December 
Saturday 1st, Saturday 8th  
The collection box in in the lobby 

area of the school 
office. Thank you 
 

Friends of the School Film Night 
Please remember our next film night 
on Monday 3rd December where we 
will be watching The Incredibles 2. If 
you have not yet booked please see 
the school office. 
Thank you 

Cakes for the Christmas Fair 
Thank you to everyone who has 
signed up for the cake stall at our 
Christmas fair. The teaching staff at 
St Germans Academy are looking 
forward to sampling your baking 
skills! If you have not signed up yet 
but would like to please fill in the 
form on the front playground or let  
the office staff know. 
Please can cakes be dropped off 
during the morning of the 
Christmas Fair.  

Christingle Volunteers 
       Thank you to all the adults 
who have volunteered to come in on 
Monday morning and help the 
children make their Christingles 
ready for Tuesdays service. Please 
sign in at the school office on your 
arrival.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Sweet Wrappers 
Please can you save any chocolate 
wrappers and things from over 
Christmas for the Ladybirds to make 
fair trade symbols out of for a 
collage once we return to school in 
January. 
 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS for Year R, 
1, 2, 3 , 4 & 5Pupils – Thursday 6th   

December 
 Please return your consent forms 

to the office by Tuesday 4th 
December 

Thank you to those who have 
already returned their completed 
form.  It is really important that the 
form is signed and dated whether 
you would like your child to have 
this or not, so that the Immunisation 
Team can see that the information 
has been checked within a 2 week 
time scale of their planned visit. Any 
children who are off due to illness 
may have it in January when the 
team return for the catch up session. 
Thank you 
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Diary Dates: 
 

December 2018 
Mon 3rd ~ Friends of the School Film Night 

Thurs 6th ~ Flu Immunisation for YR 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 
Fri 7th ~ Christmas Fair 

Tues 11th ~ Christingle Service 
Wed 12th ~ Christmas Performances 

Thurs13th ~ Whole School Pantomime Visit to Corn Exchange 
Fri 14th ~ Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Mon 17th ~ End of Term Presentation Assembly 
Tues 18th ~ Break up for Christmas 

 

January 2019 
Thurs 3rd ~ Back to School 

Ladybirds swimming this half term on Tuesdays 
Mon 14th ~ Friends of the School Film Night 

Tues 15th ~ Deadline to apply for school reception class place  
Fri 18th ~ Year 5 DT and Art Event at KLA 

February 2019 
Thurs14th ~ Friends of the School Valentine Disco 

Fri 15th ~ Break up for Half Term 

 
 
 
 

 

Named Clothes 
Please can all school uniform be 
named.  It can be extremely difficult 
to re-unite trousers with the correct 
child when they’re all grey!  
Unnamed clothes makes getting 
dressed after PE a nightmare…  
Thank you 

 
 
  

 

Permission Slips 
If you have not returned your 

reply slip and payment for the trip to 
the Pantomime and the Whole 
School Christmas Lunch please can 
you do so on MONDAY as we 
need to book lunch numbers  
with KLA. Thank you 

 

Christmas Performance Costumes 
Please remember Christmas 
performance costumes need to be in 
school on Thursday / Friday next 
week ready for the full dress 
rehearsal on Monday 10th 
December. Please can you send 
them in a named carrier bag. 
Thank you  
 

Wednesday Menu Change 
            Due to the Whole School     
Christmas Lunch being on Friday 
14th December there is a change to 
the menu on Wednesday 12th 
December. It will be Cod Fish 
Fingers or Vegetable Spring Rolls 
served with chips and peas followed 
by Peaches and Frozen Yogurt.  
 
 


